YEAR 1

Your class teachers for the Summer Term are: Miss Crowhurst & Miss Khan

Our teaching assistants are: Miss Begum and Miss Farzana

Year 1 pupils...

We would like you to continue to:

- Always try your best.
- Be kind and considerate to everyone.
- Bring your book bag to school every day.
- Do your homework hand it in every Monday.
- Read every day to an adult for 10 minutes and read you RWInc book.
- Make sure you wear the correct uniform with the appropriate footwear.
- Bring your appropriate PE Kit every Monday.



TOPIC - At the Seaside

SUMMER 1

We will be finding out about seaside holidays and locating UK beaches on a map.



Identifying human physical features at the seaside will also be covered in our learning. We will be planning and going on a trip to Chalkwell Beach!

Lastly, we will be learning about healthy lifestyles and will be designing and making a fruit salad.

SUMMER 2

This half term we will be continuing our seasonal change diaries.



We will explore seaside holidays from the past and compare these to seaside holidays now.

We are excited that we will innovate and write our own version of a traditional tale.

ENGLISH The children will be continuing to follow the Read Write Inc programme.



There will be a strong focus on reading and writing non-fiction texts.

NUMERACY The children will be continuing to learn about numbers. They will also be focusing on calculation, solving word problems and learning about measure.

COMPUTING Computing sessions will be linked in with the topics for the term. We will be learning to create pictures and text using different programmes.

P.E. Our P.E. Days will be on Monday & Fridays. Our outdoor P.E. sessions will focus on athletics and bat and ball skills and our indoor sessions will focus on team building skills. We are also looking forward to Healthy School's week in Summer 1.

R.E. This term children will be exploring how different religions welcome a new baby.



SCIENCE Children will be learning about healthy living, animals, and seasonal change.

Dear Parents & Carers...

We want children to make as much progress as possible in the Summer term. You can support this by:

 Ensuring that they have the correct uniform and that <u>all</u> their clothing is labelled with their name.



- Encouraging your child's growing independence by letting them come into the classroom and hang up their belongings by themselves.
- Listening to them read, and asking them questions about the text.
- Practising numeracy skills such as number bonds, telling the time, money and addition and subtraction methods.
- Joining your children in the mornings for handwriting.
- Working with your child to complete their maths homework each week.
- If you have any questions or if you or your child have any worries, please come and let us know no matter how small.

We are always happy to listen, so please just pop in and ask!

What you will need in Year 1...



SCHOOL SHOES

Plimsolls or lace-ups. Trainers can be worn, as long as they are completely black.

P.E. KIT

Shorts , T-shirt, plimsolls or trainers in a small bag drawstring if possible.





MARY the



Please remember to label everything with your name - especially sweatshirts, PE kits and coats!



2016

Summer Term

YEAR 1

Inspiring minds through opportunity

www.cyriljackson.towerhamlets.sch.uk